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I oppose SB 527. 

 

I have responsibly owned and used firearms since I was 14 years old. We allow 

citizens to join the military at 18 years of age (17 with parental permission) and they 

are immediately familiarized with servicing firearms. There is ZERO reasonable 

justification to expect that this bill, should it become law, would do ANYTHING to 

stem gun violence in our state. 

 

This is just an attempt to erode lawful firearms owners' rights and is completely 

unconstitutional like it's failed father, Measure 114. 

 

Look elsewhere to feed your bloodlust crusade against my Constitutional rights. 


